
 

 

REVISED  
JOINT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CHARLESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS  
69-A Hagood Avenue  

Charleston, South Carolina 29403  
and  

THE S.C. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL  
Office of Environmental Quality Control  

Water Quality Certification and Wetlands Programs Section  
2600 Bull Street Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

 
REGULATORY DIVISION          April 18, 2013  
Refer to: PIN # SAC 1992-24122-4IA 

 
This revised public notice was recently issued on April 9, 2013, to invite public review and comment on 

revisions to the proposed project.  The Corps determination of the overall project purpose in that notice was 
incorrectly stated.  The correctly stated project purpose is included below.  Other information in the April 9, 2013, 
public notice remains the same. 

 
According to the applicant, the project purpose is to produce gold for sale from the mineralized gold bearing 

zones on the Haile property.  The Corps of Engineers has determined that the overall project purpose is to open and 
operate a gold mining operation using gold-bearing mineral reserves in the Carolina slate belt region. 
  

If there are any questions concerning this public notice, please contact Richard Darden at 843-329-8043. 


